
Whitworth University
Congratulations!

Dear Komanjot Singh,

You are admitted to Whitworth University.  We hope you join the Whitworth family and look forward to
welcoming you to campus in the spring of 2024.

You will soon receive additional information about next steps. You should also continue to check your
application status page for updates. If you haven't already, I invite you to schedule a campus visit
<http://www.whitworth.edu/visit>.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Go Pirates!

 
Trina Allen
Assistant Director of International Admissions
admissions@whitworth.edu
509.777.4786
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